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IMPORTANT SPECIAL MEETING 
 

NOTICE OF RATIFICATION MEETING 
 

On September 14, 2023, we reached a tentative agreement with the  
District of North Vancouver.  

 
The ratification meeting for District of North Vancouver  

members will be held virtually on Zoom 
 

Thursday, September 21, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. 
  

The memorandum of settlement will be presented, followed by the 
ratification vote. 

Members, it is important to sign in on your individual device rather than 
sharing one, to allow individual votes to be cast. 

 
The Zoom link can be found here. 

 

https://bit.ly/3rcF0wL 
 

We look forward to seeing you all at this important meeting. 
 

Your CUPE 389 District of North Vancouver Bargaining Committee 
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